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Club Reports 

Â Kaikoura Hop  

Â Concours 2015 

Â 36th Convention  

Â All USA Day 

Academy Signs  -  Avon City Ford 

Banks Car Upholstery  -  Copy Print  

KATS, Kaiapoi Alignments & Tyres 

Heavy Diesel Parts & Services 

Hillside ITM Building Centre  -  Mustang Centre 

NZ Tax Refunds  -  Ron Brown Jewellers  -            

Steve Allan Auto Refinishers  -  Swann Insurance  

Jeff & Karen Waghorn Z Branded Service Stations 

Regular  

Â Presidentõs Message 

Â Club Captainõs Report 

Â New Members  

Â Your Committee  

Â Advertisements  

Â Events List 

Position  Name  Home Phone  Mobile Phone  

Club President  Jeff Waghorn 03 3273112 021 533 527 

Vice President  Garry Jackson 03 3147131 027 485 5335 

Club Captain  Rick Paulsen 03 3440131 027 535 3593 

Secretary  Ann Baird  03 3826500 027 594 8592 

Treasurer  Christine Quinn  03 3321740 021 182 3875 

Committee  David Bannan 03 3548422 027 436 0608 

Committee  Mike Hart   03 9421858  021 508 184 

Committee  Loretta Jackson 03 3147131 027 482 4403 

Committee  Dennis OõBrien 03 3583195 021 187 8488 

Committee  John & Raylene Reekers   03 3120207  0274 327 581 

Committee  Tony Schreuder  03 3221215 021 065 6945 

Committee  Paul Whiting  03 3227452  

Timaru Rep Alistair Paul   03 6147362  0274 357 060 

Southern Rep Wendy Hamilton   03 4371363  021 462 299 

THANK YOU  

TO ALL OUR MAGAZINE SPONSORS              
who make it possible to bring this printed edition to 

you.  Please remember to support their business 

Features 

Â Me & My Cars (Parts 2)  

Â New Advertisers  

Â 2016 Shelby Pace Car 

Â FEB ô16 ALL FORD WEEKEND 

 



Â Concrete 

Â Steel 

Â Timber 

Â Frames/Trusses 

Â Gib 

Â Insulation 

Â Roofing 

Â Tiles 

Â Hardware 

Â Doors 

Â Decking 

Â Bathrooms 

Â Kitchens 

Â Paint 

Â Stain etc 

HAVE PLANS? NEED PRICES?  

Ross Norton and Kevin Rea are proud to sponsor the Canterbury Mustang 
Owners Club.  Canterbury owned and operated and Suppliers of building 

materials to the Trade and DIY. 

You can depend on us.   

ñWeôll see you rightò  for all your building needs !  

From Left:  Kevin, Jesse, Josh, Sandra, Paul, Nathan, Shane & Ross  Missing: Anna, Gary, Mark, Robbie, Chris, 

Wade, Matt, Clyde, Elizabeth, Colin, Barb 

For help & friendly advice with your building project  

Contact:  

Gary: 027 272 2231  

   Robbie: 027 443 8124  

Ross: 027 407 0407  

Mark: 027 444 4851  

Chris: 027 444 4849  

Wade: 027 707 9724  

Visit us:  254 Springs 

Road  Hornby  

Phone:  03 349 9739  

Fax: 03 349 3098  

Email: hillside@hillside.co.nz  

http://www.itm.co.nz/hillside  



Iõve just read an article that details a writerõs thoughts on the five most important cars for 2015. Right 

on top of that list is the Ford Mustang. It reads òthe first right-hand drive Mustang canõt be ignored. Not 

only is this a milestone in the modelõs 50-year history but itõs also the first time itõs been offered with a 

four -cylinder engine ð a sign of the times. Even the most well -known V8 in the world has to adhere to 

emission regulations.ó 

 

Iõm hearing reports that more than 550 of the new right-hand Mustangõs having been ordered here in 

New Zealand already. That is a gilt edge guarantee that the iconic Mustang will be around in New   

Zealand for decades to come. Our club is in a great position to be able to welcome many newcomers 

to our fraternity.  

 

In these days of global warming and the growing importance of renewable and sustainable energy it 

is no surprise to see a four cylinder model high on Fordõs priorities. Itõs fantastic to see these models 

being available in NZ.  

 

Recently I had the pleasure of joining with a wide cross section of our member families at the Clubõs 

annual Christmas function in Hanmer. If I was solely writing an article about that event I would have 

titled it òRecruiting the Next Generationó. With all the young family members at this memorable event 

it is clear that we have a wealth of future custodians already lining up to care for our treasured Ponies. 

Mustangs are definitely here to stay.  

 

Before we get to far into our holiday season I urge you all to grab your 2016 calendar/planner and jot 

down the dates of the club events that are shown elsewhere in this edition of Burble. We want to see 

every single member of our club attending at least one event throughout 2016. If you canõt get to us 

then tell us so and weõll then come to your place. 

 

Karen and I extend to each and every member family our absolute best wishes for a Merry Christmas 

and a fun and safe New Year. Take care until we see you all again real soon.  

 

 

Keep on cruising      Jeff 





Merry Xmas to all.  

It was so good to catch up with old friends and new mustang club                                                  

members at the Christmas lunch. Well done to Loretta and co. for                                                      

organising such a great day. Santa was a great act too (well done                                                       

Mr Simms) he made James day. 

Summer is here again, there are plenty of                                                                                                          

events planned over the next three months.                                                                                                  

The first one off the rank is the club picnic.                                                                                                     

It is always a laid back affair and a good                                                                                                       

excuse to take the Ponies out for a play.  

Then itõs a trip to Cromwell then Nelson                                                                                                         

followed up by our new combined event                                                                                                                     

òAll Ford Weekendó 

Santa has come early for some of you this                                                                                                   

year and if you look hard in your garage                                                                                                      

you might find a 2015 Mustang. (I looked                                                                                                                          

hard and no itõs still just the 66) 

Once again I would like to wish you all a                                                                                                                          

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Safe Travels 

Rick 



This yearõs Kaikoura Hop was held from the 17th to the 20th September and followed much the same 

format as in past years.   One obvious change was the requirement for pre -registration in an effort to 

help the process run a little smoother. The event started with a òmeet and greetó on Thursday evening 

and finished with a shed tour on Sunday, but for many the focus was on the Saturday car show at the 

Takahanga Domain.  

Our club had an excellent turnout as usual but the spoiler turned out to be the weather. It was a cold, 

overcast, windy and a sometimes rainy day which made the usual inspection of all the assorted         

vehicles a bit unpleasant at times.  A new layout for the display helped the parking and dispersal a  

little easier. All said and done though, there was plenty to see and good attendance from the public. 

The after show car cruise was a hit with the locals with plenty of support on the footpaths along the 

cruise circuit.  

The majority of the club members stayed at either the Lobster Inn or the Waves Appartments, each 

with all the necessary facilities to keep us fed, watered and entertained.  

The trip home on Sunday include driving through sleet and snow on the Hundalees which is no     

problem to a nice dry Mustang but I did spare a thought for the 3 gentlemen in open top T Buckets that 

I passed a bit earlier. Brave souls those hot rodders!  





Vehicles featured on this page are a sample of some of the work that Steve undertakes 


